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For Immediate Release:  For More Information, Contact: 
February 23, 2016  Bill Suess 
  Environmental Health Section 
  Phone: 701.328.5216  
  E-mail: bsuess@nd.gov 
 
 

Produced Water Spill Reported in Dunn County 
 

BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Department of Health (NDDoH) was notified Tuesday, 
Feb. 23, of a 149 barrel brine spill as a result of a pipeline release. The spill occurred at a well 
owned by Marathon Oil located in Dunn County, approximately six miles north of Killdeer. 
There is no evidence of the spill impacting wetlands at this time.  
 
The NDDoH is responding and will work with the company on remediation plans. 
 
For more information, contact Bill Suess with the Environmental Health Section of the NDDoH, 
at 701.328.5216. 
 

### 
 
Please note: To access archived news releases and other information, visit the North Dakota 
Department of Health Press Room at health.nd.gov/news-media/news-releases. 
 
Find us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/ndhealth or twitter at twitter.com/nddoh 
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